



Friday 19th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

I hope this message finds you well! I am writing to inform you about Bikeability, a bike riding programme we have organised for our Year 6 children, running from the 14th - 17th October.

Learning to ride a bike is not just fun – it's an important life skill. Bikeability primarily teaches children about road safety. This knowledge is invaluable, especially for those who might want to ride their bikes out in the community, or to school. The programme helps children to develop their independence and cycling confidence whilst ensuring they know how to stay safe on the roads. The programme is a day long and children will be assigned to one of the 4 days.

If you would like your child to take part, please could you fill in the online permission slip, found at <a href="https://bikeright.co.uk/events/ac018f83-d1a8-4f8e-9c95-42c1ae12ae21/">https://bikeright.co.uk/events/ac018f83-d1a8-4f8e-9c95-42c1ae12ae21/</a> and also let the office know that you have done so, via email by Friday 3rd October. This programme is run by Bikeability, not school, therefore meeting this deadline is essential to secure your child's place in the programme.

Please see the following link for more information about Bikeability: <u>Bikeability Level</u> 2 - Start & stop, Passing vehicles & Understand the road

Please note, your child will require a road-worthy bike and a cycle helmet for this programme.

Thank you all for cooperation and support. I'm really looking forward to seeing all the eager cyclists ready for the challenge!

Kind regards,

Kirsty O'Callaghan-James

Year 6 Teacher

Ma Wholeallyhlan